
     

November 11, 2024 

St. Antoninus 

JAGITUDE 
 

 jag.i.tude /jag’i-tood 
  

adjective:  

A reference to how 

one carries 

themselves when full 

of the pride in being a  

St. Antoninus Jaguar.  

 

(ex. They had a certain 

Jagitude about them.)  

 

noun:  

The passion it takes  

to be the best!  

 

(ex. The other schools 

knew it was over when 

they showed their 

Jagitude!) 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

     Happy Veteran’s Day!  I’m sure all of us know someone who served 

in the military.  A veteran close to me is my Dad.  Luckily, he served 

during peace time.  He was too young for the Korean War and too old 

for Vietnam. (He’s fond of saying he just had to “fight the food line” 

while serving at Fort Knox.) I do know many of his stories from his basic 

training days.  May all of our men and women who served, and those 

who are currently serving, feel our support.  Each are wonderful 

examples of sacrifice for us all.   

     Our School Book Fair is happening all week in our school library!  

Students (and their families) may enjoy shopping at various times. 

Classes will all visit once this week during the regular school day, but it 

is also open some extra hours for your shopping convenience.  It is 

open on Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday until 3:30 and on Wednesday 

until 7:30 p.m.!  Without bookstores close by, you may wish to utilize 

the Book Fair for some holiday gifts ahead too.  Books are always a 

good idea! 

     Yours in Christ, 

     Marianne Rosemond 

 

      

 

 

 

        



UPCOMING DATES 

November 15th End of 1st trimester 

November 20th PTO Meeting– 7:00 pm 

November 22nd Report cards go home 

November 27th-November 

29th  

Thanksgiving Break 

December 20th  12:00 dismissal 

December 23rd-Janaury 5th Christmas Break 

 

 

 

 
 PROJECT REINDEER 2024 

Our 6th grade girls are excited to announce our annual Project Reindeer!  Help us spread Christmas 
cheer to the students at St. Francis Seraph school.  St. Antoninus families are encouraged to sign up 
for a student below. Please purchase enough small items to fill an adult-sized shoebox with cheer for 
this child. 

Suggested Items to Include: 

Personal hygiene items, Water bottles, Socks, Hats, Gloves, Books (hint: the book fair is coming 
up!), School supplies, Earbuds, Crafts and markers, Body lotion and hair accessories for girls, Small 
games and toys for younger students, Fun pencils, pens, journals, and drawing tablets 

Please DO NOT include: 

Food or candy, Gift cards, Cash 

Please deliver the unwrapped shoebox, secured with rubber bands and labeled with the grade/
gender, to the St. Antonius school lobby by Monday, December 2nd.  The 6th grade girls will be 
delivering the boxes to the students at St. Francis Seraph just in time for Christmas. If you have any 
questions, please contact Melissa Striet at 513-703-4021.  Thank you in advance for your generosity! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E094DA8AA29ABFD0-52884578-2024 

 GIVING TREE INFORMATION 

Please see the attached flyer with details on the Giving Tree. 

 MIKES CAR WASH 

Please see the attached flyers to order for Christmas. 

 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E094DA8AA29ABFD0-52884578-2024


  2025-2026 ENROLLMENT 

If you haven’t completed your enrollment for next year, the deadline is Friday, November 15th.  After 
this date, we will be unable to hold your spot and will begin filling them with new students on our 
waiting list.  Please make sure to complete the re-enrollment in Option C, pay your registration fee in 
FACTS, and return your parishioner form. 





MIKES CARWASH FUNDRAISER 

Twas the week before Christmas, when out on the streets, 

Not a clean car could be seen, snow was piled in heaps. 

All the people were hustling to get shopping done, 

Wanting gifts for family and friends to be fun. 
When looking around for the perfect stocking stuffer gifts, 

It was right in front of their eyes, no need for a rift. 

Picking up some gift certificates that everyone likes, 

Nothing’s better than car washes from Mike’s! 

• It’s that time of year again to start selling those stocking stuffers!  St. 
Antoninus will receive 50% of the profits! 

• Fundraiser ends 11/22/2024, please turn in completed forms and money to Allie 
Corcoran c/o Charlotte Corcoran, Grade 7 - HR 202, or Nathan Corcoran, Grade 5 
- HR 102.  Cash or check made payable to St. Antoninus PTO. 

• E-tickets will be e-mailed directly to you at the completion of fundraiser - first 
week of December.  There is a small printing fee ($0.15 per ticket to add to your 
sales) with printed tickets, but E-tickets are fast and completely free! 

• Questions contact Allie Corcoran at alliecseal@yahoo.com



Fundraiser Order Form

ORGANIZATION PARTICIPANT

Qty.

Organization Printing Cost: $.15/ticket  |  No printing cost for E-Wash
Tickets must be sold at their true value cost: Basic $11  |  Ultimate $22

Select Wash Type:
Basic $11

Ultimate $22

Customer
Name

Customer
Phone #

Customer Email
(Required when selecting email wash)

Total
Amount Due

How do you want to receive your wash?
(Check One)

Ticket                                  Email
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